St. John Childcare
August 2018 Newsletter

Before & After School Care
Pre K — 8" graders

Fall Registration is underway. Please stop by
the childcare office and complete a new
registration form, update your families’
emergency contact information and receive a
new “revised” handbook. As reminder, there is a
$150.00 re-registration fee at the time of
enroliment.

<A
— Directors Corner

New Teachers

Ms. Amanda Fischer
Ms. Sylvia Chard
Ms. Stacey McCollough

We are excited that they have joined our
school. @

Open House
We will be having Open House in
September. Be on the lookout for
more information .

Sign-in and Out

Please make sure that you are signing
your child in and out each day.

Tuition
Weekly billing is processed every
Monday.
Monthly billing is processed the 15t of
each month.

A late fee will be assessed for all late
payments.

Y Reminder ¢
Center Closed

On September 3, St. John

Childcare will be closed in

observance of Labor Day.

Remind App

St. John’s Childcare
Code: @sjcc1

If you have not already
done so, please log into
our Remind App for daily

information.
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